Our Ref: 103 15

3rd July 2015

Dear Parent/Carer

3D Modelling Edge Hill University – Wednesday 15th July 2015

The Design Technology Department have organised a 3D printing/modelling trip to Edge Hill University for selected students who are interested in 3D modelling. The trip will take place on Wednesday 15th July 2015.

We will travel to Edge Hill on the school minibus. We will leave school at 9.15am and return at 3.15pm. Students will be accompanied by Miss Lee and Mr Richards.

The trip will provide students with an insight into new technologies and show them what can be done with design technology if they choose to study this beyond GCSE. This trip gives students the chance to see a 3D printer at work and also be able to take an item home they have made.

School uniform is not required, students may wear their own suitable clothing. Your son will also need a packed lunch and drinks or alternatively, he may bring sufficient money to purchase a lunch at the University.

In order to cover fuel costs, I should be grateful if you would make a voluntary contribution for the trip of £3.00. If you would like your son to attend this trip, please complete and return the reply slip below, together with the appropriate cash or cheque (made payable to **St Margaret's C E Academy**) in a named, sealed envelope to Miss Lee before Tuesday 7th July.

In line with a recent change to our Charging Policy, pupils for whom we receive Pupil Premium funding (eg those entitled to Free School Meals) will <u>not</u> be required to make a voluntary contribution for this trip.

Parents or carers experiencing financial difficulties can contact Mr Richards, in confidence, to discuss the matter.

Miss J E Lee

Yours sincerely

Mr G Richards

Head of Design Technology	Cover Supervisor
	ity – Wednesday 15 th July. Return to Miss Lee
Name:	Form:
give permission for my son to attend the 15 th July.	3D Design Technology Da at Edge Hill University on Wednesday
Signed:	